NOV - 3 2006

GADSDEN IND. SCH. DIST

Better Health, Better Lives, A Better Community.

October 26, 2006

Mr. Ron Haugen Gadsden Independent School District Drawer 70 Anthony, NM 88021

Dear Mr. Haugen:

The Paso del Norte Health Foundation is pleased to inform you that a grant has been awarded in the amount of \$45,628.70 to the Gadsden Independent School District for Two Should Know 2006-2007; Parents Should Know under the Two Should Know Initiative.

The Memorandum of Agreement is included with this mailing. This letter does not substitute for the signed agreement and no costs should be incurred until the agreement is completed. Please return one original signed Memorandum of Agreement.

We are looking forward to working with you in this meaningful partnership to improve the health of our region. In the meantime, should you have any questions about this grant award please contact Michael Kelly at (915) 544-7636.

Sincerely,

Ann G. Pauli President and CEO

cc: File